RECEIVED
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DORCHESTER EXPLORATION, INC.
1204 VAUGHN BUILDING P C F
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701 ARTLS N D e

AREA CoDE 915 683-1866
October 30, 1972

Mr., Bill Gressett

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P. O. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: #1-7 Anderson Federal
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr., Gressett:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from Natural Gas Pipeline
Company advising of the connection of our above well. I was in
error when I said I thought it had been mailed directly to you.

Also enclosed is a copy of our Request for an Allowable

dated October 24, 1972, In addition, I am enclosing a copy of
Back Pressure Test on the well.

We are also enclosing an amended plat indicating the 160
acres to be assigned to this well. One set of logs is also enclosed
with this letter.

Yours very truly,
N Y
WILLIAM H. AIKMAN
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Enclosures

P.S. - Deviation information being sent from Moran Drilling
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